
 
 

 
 

TOWN OF PEMBROKE 
APPROVED 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
24 OCTOBER 2017 

 
 

 
Chairperson Linda Peterson opened the meeting of the Advisory Committee in Pembroke High 
School at 6:44PM on 24 October, 2017. Also present were, Stephen Curley, Timothy Brennan, 
James McCollum, John G. Brown, Jr. Stephen Walsh, and Elizabeth Monks  
 
Linda opened the meeting prior to the Special Town Meeting. 

 
Upon motion moved by John G. Brown, Jr. and 2nd by Stephen Walsh the meeting minutes of 
October 16, 2017 was 
 

VOTED:  To accept the meeting minutes of 16 October 2017.  Linda Peterson, Elizabeth 
Monks and Timothy Brennan supported the motion.  Stephen Curley and James McCollum 
abstained. 

 
 
Tim’s revised Pembroke Liability Analysis Report will be reviewed at the next Advisory meeting. 
 
Donna will follow-up with Sabrina Chilcott, Executive Assistant to the Board of Selectmen and ask 
if a date has been scheduled for a joint meeting with the Board of Selectmen and Advisory. 
 
Advisory will not meet on Monday, October 30, 2017.   
 
The next Advisory meeting will be Monday, November 6, 2017 at 7:00PM.  Linda will be on 
vacation. 
 
The Advisory Committee adjourned at 6:55PM and the Special Town Meeting commenced. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Stephen Curley, Clerk 


